
Little Jarjums Preschool
Reproducing of Photos AND Film in School Publications, Newspapers, NSW Department of 

Education Publications, School Electronic Publications and Social Media Publications

Dear parent and carers
Educators and staff endeavour to take photographs and recordings of children when they are participating in sporting 
events, excursions and day to day experiences both in and out of the classroom.

Periodically we are asked to supply photographs in one of the local newspapers, or a NSW Department of Education 
publication to illustrate an event, whether it be school based or more generalised e.g. a community event.

Little Jarjums Preschool have ClassDojo and Facebook and Casino West Public School have a Facebook that we 
share a range of information including  and at times a film (recording).

It is necessary for us to have the written consent of parents/guardians before we publish or allow photographs or 
filming to be published online or on social media platforms.

Yours sincerely
Lesley Mills
Principal

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Little Jarjums Preschool Permission

Reproducing of Photos AND Film in School Publications, Newspapers, NSW Department of Education 
Publications, School Electronic Publications and Social Media Publications

Please indicate if permission is given to Little Jarjums Preschool.
1.Publish photos of my child whose name appears above in school publications:
Yes
No
2.Any photographs of my child to be forwarded to any local newspaper, NSW Department of Education publication, or 
other publication deemed appropriate by the Principal:
Yes
No
3.Publish photos/filming of my child whose name appears above in school social media platforms -Facebook, 
ClassDojo and Casino West Public School Website.
Yes
No
Child name: ……………………………………………………………………
Parent/carer name: ……………………………………………………………
Parent/carer signature: ……………………………………………………....
Date: ………………………..

I am aware that this permission is valid for the duration of my child’s enrolment 

QA6 Collaborative partnerships with families and communities - 6.1.2

QA2 Children’s health and safety - 2.2.3
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